
ST. PETER’S INTER SCHOOL 
Address – Sanjua, Bakhrahat, South 24 Pgs. – 743377 

Contact – 9088400400, 7980247978 
Email – stpetersinterschool@gmail.com 

Website – www.stpetersschool.in 
 

Ref. No. – NC/2023-24/113       Date – 16/05/2023 

NOTICE 

This is to inform all parents / guardians that the summer vacation 
will begin from 18/05/2023 (Thursday) and reopens on 
12/06/2023 (Monday). 
 
Parents are hereby requested to make sure that their children 

complete all the holiday homework, assignment and revision of all 
work done. There will be surprise test on any subject at any time 

when the school reopens. 
 
School office is open for any assistance. 
 
 

           Thanks & Regards, 

                   
         Authorized Signature 


